
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 12, 2017 4:25:42 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:05 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Robert  Gourlay

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
A further increase to hydro in any way would give us stronger consideration in closing our business after
43 years and laying off 10 people which in turn effects 30 people who would also have their hydro go
up in cost.  Small businesses and the private individuals can't handle another increase especially when
the news is reporting the Hydro executives salaries.

-- Attachment --
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